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Post Storm Update 

Our garbage contractor – Waste Connections is hoping to begin collecting regular garbage only 

on Thursday, September 2 and Friday, September 3. We have signed agreements with 

additional contractors to help manage the large amounts of storm debris to be collected. 

This does NOT include normal bulk items and white goods such as refrigerators. These items 

will be picked up at a later time. 

Please realize that our roads are very dark in the evening because of power outages citywide. 

Please consider limiting your travel to daytime hours. We are very grateful for our police 

officers who continue to do an incredible job keeping our citizens safe. We have also just been 

assigned several national guardsmen to assist the Gretna Police Department with security. 

Please stay tuned to the city’s Facebook page – City of Gretna, and our website – 

www.GretnaLA.com, for further information and updates throughout the remainder of the 

week. If you have questions or need assistance, please call us at (504) 363-1500. 


